
TO:              ESP Registered for House of Delegates and Workshops 

                     Local Association Presidents 

  

FROM:        Dawn Bandle, ESP Region President 

  

DATE:         March 23, 2020  
 

RE:              Cancellation/Postponement of 2020 ESP Workshop/House of  

Delegates 
 
 

I am writing to inform you of changes to the spring 2020 ESP Workshops and House of 

Delegates schedule.  The 2020 ESP workshops scheduled for April 24-25 at the Lancaster 

Marriott have been cancelled due to the COVID-19 emergency.  With many uncertainties, the 

ESP Board felt it was best to cancel the workshops rather than try to reschedule them.   

  

The ESP Region House of Delegates scheduled for 7:30 p.m. April 24 will be postponed.  As 

provided for in its Constitution and Bylaws, the ESP Region House of Delegates shall meet “at 

least annually in the spring” at a time and place set by the ESP Region Board of Directors.  At 

this upcoming spring House, delegates were to elect the vice-president and officer at large, as 

well as committee members for the Resolutions Committee, Legislative Committee, and the IPD 

Council, for terms to start September 1, 2020.  

  

Your Region officers and Board of Directors will work to reschedule the House to a later date so 

that these elections and other business may be conducted in compliance with the law and with 

our governing documents. 

  

More information will be sent to local Presidents and registered delegates once we have more 

finite information.   

  

PLEASE CANCEL HOTEL RESERVATIONS BY CONTACTING THE LANCASTER 

MARRIOTT AT 717-239-1600. 

  

While continuity in governance is critical, the health of PSEA’s members is paramount. Thank 

you for your understanding and patience as we work through the rescheduling of the ESP House 

of Delegates. Stay healthy and safe! 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Dawn Bandle 

ESP Region President 

 


